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The Board Director Training Institute of Japan

Thanks for Your Support and Participation!

Having recently assumed the position of Representative Director of The Board Director
Training Institute of Japan (BDTI), a “public interest nonprofit association” certified by the
government of Japan, I would like to thank all our supporters and past participants in our

programs.

Since its establishment in 2009, BDTI has been led by its founder and Representative
Director, Nicholas Benes, who played a central role in proposing and advising on Japan’s
Corporate Governance Code, and has “seeded” a number of other reforms in Japan.
Together with a board of directors composed of leading professionals in law, finance, and
investment—many of whom serve as independent directors—BDTT has been a pioneer in
promoting and enhancing corporate governance in Japan by providing director training and

advisory services.

In recent years, we have seen growing influence by activist shareholders on Japanese
corporate management, alongside an increase in going-private transactions through tender
offers. As the pace of change in the equity market accelerates, such governance-related
developments are expected to become even more prominent. At the same time, with the
rising proportion of independent directors on boards, more professionals are beginning to
see board service—particularly in roles that involve oversight and strategic guidance—as a

meaningful career path.

In this context, BDTT is keenly aware of the need to constantly strengthen its capacity to
support the development of governance-related professionals and executives, in order to
promote growth and productivity in the Japanese economy. Drawing on my own
background—having served for 29 years as President of Cicom Brains Inc., where 1
supported global companies in talent development and organizational design—TI intend to
help BDTT expand the reach and effectiveness of its network and educational programs,

including via collaborations with institutional investors.

We sincerely appreciate, and look forward to, your ongoing support and guidance.

Tadayasu Nishida
Representative Director

The Board Director Training Institute of Japan (BDTI)
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